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To whom it may concern
I am writing for myself and on behalf of all my friends feeling the same way. 
I am writing  today to oppose the public health and other legislation amendment bill. 
The government has abused its power and taken away democracy by limiting free speech and freedom of an
educated opinion.  The government has done this by hushing specialists in the field speaking out against the
vaccine, threatening their licence to practice.  This is the most dictatorial and anti democracy stance I have
witnessed in my life. 

There is no science to back up what the government is forcing on its people it is supposed to serve.  Omicron is
so mild that most flues are more severe.  Even my unvaccinated friends show only mild symptoms for three
days.  I have seen this at least 35 times now for myself. 

There is no need to bully people any further.  There is no need for extended emergency powers.  It is time you
focus on this massive debt and how you will be perceived in the history books while our grand children are
paying for your dictator style egos.
You have lost the people’s faith with contradictions and anti factual scaremongering. 
This has to stop now.  
Yours faithfully
Paul Victor
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